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Habitat for Humanity: Renovating its offices and it organization 
 
Lauderdale County Habitat for Humanity has begun a project that covers 
both familiar territory and new ground: the renovation of its office space. 
Habitat is certainly no stranger to renovation. However, the organization is 
accustomed to the residential side of the construction business, not the 
commercial side. 
 Fonda Rush, Executive Director of Lauderdale County Habitat for 
Humanity, says, “This renovation is different for Habitat, in that we’re not 
doing the work. Habitat will do some of the demolition, but because this is 
a commercial building, we will have to use contractors who are more 
familiar with that kind of construction” 
 Habitat is also concerned that if it handled the renovation, it might 
interfere with its mission. Rush continues, “We don’t want to pull away 
from our program of building residential homes. We would have to stop 
that for a while to renovate our building.” 
 Fortunately, Habitat has someone with a deep understanding of 
commercial property on its board. Rush explains, “Tim Allred is our board 
president, and he has worked a lot on the design of the renovation, namely 
the best use of the building. That is his expertise-taking older buildings and 
renovating for the best design and use of that building.” 
 
For more on this article refer to the East Mississippi Business Journal. 
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